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It	seems	a	fair	movement	in	the	right	direction	to	more	than	double	the	unjust	
feed	in	present	rate	paid	to	households.	We	all	signed	up	believing	we	would	
receive	60	cents	a	kilowatt	hour	for	our	unused	solar	energy	which	later	was	
reduced	to	an	insulting	6	cents	per	kilowatt	hour.	Meanwhile	the	feedin	rates	
continue	to	rise.	My	wife	and	I	went	down	this	track	believing	it	would	protect	us	
from	bill	shock	into	the	future.We	are	both	in	our	70's	and	on	the	pension.	
	
Ian	Copland		
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